
 

                      

  

 

 



 

                      

  

 

 



 

                      

  

Patricia* (6) plays in one of our Child-Friendly Spaces in Peru before the pandemic required us to temporarily suspend activities. Photo credit: Hanna Adcock / Save the Children 

 



 

                      

  

 
 

  

  


